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Two Women Hospitalized Following Incident in Falls City 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Police Department is investigating an incident Wednesday afternoon that
sent two women to the hospital--one with a knife wound. 

According to a release from Police Chief Duane Armbruster the Police Department received a report
of a female walking in the alley in the 2100 block of Lane Street. She was described as bloody and
undressed.  The responding officer located the woman and a juvenile. 

It was determined the adult female was 30-year old Adrienne Franzen who resides at 1911 Morton
Street in Falls City.

Further investigation revealed an incident had occurred at 1911 Morton involving Franzen,
31-year-old Megan Shipley, of Albion, and two minor children.  During the incident, Shipley was
cut with a knife. Shipley along with Franzen were transported to Community Medical Center. 

No further details are available. The investigation is ongoing.   
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